

Dr. Bart Linehan Principal of Middle & High School 65 Siwanoy Blvd. Eastchester, NY 10709 (914) 337-5376 ext. 1270 Fax: (914) 337-5168 linehanb@tuckahoeschools.org

August 2022

Dear	Parent:
Dear	rarem.

As you know, from time to time, the District will publish student pictures or invite the press in to cover a school function or activity. If you **DO NOT** want your child's picture in a press release, please return the form below to the school's main office by September 9th.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me at the high school office.

Sincerely,

Dr. Bart Linehan Principal

NOTE: Only return if you DO NOT wish to give permission.

Dear Principal:

I **DO NOT** want my child photographed for District press releases or news features.

Sincerely,

Parent's Signature

Student Name: